
Apache Trail High School, 945 W. Apache Trail in Apache Junction, held its second blood drive of the school 
year Jan. 18 and collected 33 units for United Blood Service. A few members from the community, some staff, 
joined students in donating. Each donation can help two to three hospital patients, so the blood drive could 
help up to 99 Arizona hospital patients, according to a press release. Among the participants were, above from 
left, Nicole Stein, Paige Josefowicz, Belle Schaffer and Nicole Stein, and at right, Coleburn Stoltz. ATHS would 
like to thank the community for coming to the blood drive. The school is now a regular donation site for the AJ 
community; the next blood drive is scheduled for 8:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. May 17. For more information about the 
school, call 480-288-0337 or visit www. apachetrailhs.com. 
 




